
Schools Transformation Board – (formerly known as 
Building Schools for the Future Consultative 
Committee) 
 
 
New Terms of Reference: 
 
 

1) To set out and monitor the strategic direction of the BSF programme 
(which includes major improvement to existing school buildings, plans 
for a new secondary school in the Borough and a new sixth form centre 
on White Hart Lane) and to advise the Council’s Executive on strategic 
direction and key decisions. 

 
2) The Committee is a Consultative Body and Committee Members do not 

have a formal right to vote.  The Chair shall determine the procedures 
for conveying the views of Committee Members to the Executive. 

 
3) To consult regularly with the Learning and Skills Council (LSC)  with 

regard to strategic capital funding for post 16 provision in the area. 
 
 
 

Building Schools for the Future Strategic Management 
Board Terms of Reference 
 
The Terms of Reference of the Board were as follows - 
 

To set out and monitor the strategic direction of the BSF programme 
(which includes major improvement to existing school buildings, plans 
for a new secondary school in the Borough and a new sixth form centre 
on White Hart Lane) and to advise the Council's Executive on strategic 
direction and key decisions.  
 
The Board is a Consultative Body, not an Advisory Committee. Board 
Members do not have a formal right to vote. The Chair shall determine 
the  procedures for conveying the views of Board Members to The 
Executive.  

 

 


